

May 10, 2006

Boyd Martin Construction, LLC 2012 West Sunset Rd. #130 Henderson, NV 89014

Dear Boyd Martin Construction:

I want to express how much I appreciate the wonderful work you did on my tenant improvement. The construction was quite timely and we made the deadline of opening my dental office. I was very happy to learn after completion that you were under the initial budget.

It was very easy to contact you during the construction period. This was especially appreciated because, at the time of construction, I was working elsewhere and my time was limited. After the job was completed, I was very happy to know that I could reach you if anything needed to be changed; which you followed through when the occasion called for it.

I understand that there are many companies to choose from when selecting a general contractor. After the work was completed, I was grateful to find that I had made the right decision by selecting you. Your work is excellent, your team is wonderful, and the service is great. You made taking on the task of construction a stress free experience. Thanks for all your hard work.

DR. Andy Huxford

Dr. Andy Huxford